
 

 

 

Memorandum  

South Gorge Trail  

March 31st, 2021 

 

 
 
To: Residents, Employers, and Employees  
 
From: LaRiviere Inc.  
 
Date: March 31st, 2021 
 
 
LaRiviere resumed work on the South Gorge project on Monday, March 29th. We will begin by grinding 
the roadway. We will leave the grindings on the roadway and roll them to make it easier for the 
residents to drive on. We will call for utility locates after the grinding.  
 
Starting on April 5th, the mainline pipe crew will arrive and will begin installing storm pipe up by Elm 
street and moving West down to Spruce. LaRiviere intends to provide “local access only” to the 
residents during the pipe laying process. We believe that there will be an outlet at Elm in addition to the 
one at Spruce. 
  
When the crew currently working down at the Water Avenue swale is finished, they will move up to the 
wall section on Clarke and will begin clearing and grubbing the hillside below the road in preparation for 
the wall installation. So far, this second crew has taken down the guard rail section. This second crew 
will be working on the wall area for several weeks.  
  
There will also be a landscaping crew operating in the Sandifur Park area and also down on the Water 
Ave swale.  
 
 
Please keep in mind this is construction and things are likely to change on a day-to-day basis. We will 
do our best at keeping the public updated on any significant changes that may arise.  
 
We understand that this may be a short-term inconvenience and we hope to work together with you in 
a professional and amicable manner for the long-term improvement of the surrounding areas. Please 
know that each day during this project, we will be mindful of the impact we are having on the 



surrounding businesses and neighborhoods, while staying focused on the benefits of the completed 
project. 
 
 

Demi Sanders, Public Relations.  
17564 N Dylan Ct Rathdrum, ID 83858  

p. 208-683-2646 ext. 229 | f. 208-667-6388  

c. 208-699-3123 

 


